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Skills and  
Knowledge Needed  
to Run This Kind of 
Business Successfully

Skills and  
Knowledge That  
I Have

Skills and Knowledge 
Needed, Which I Don’t 
Have, So I’m Going 
to Go Out and Hire 
Someone Who Has 
Them

Precision-working with 
tools and instruments

Precision-working with 
tools and instruments

Planning and directing an 
entire project

Planning and directing an 
entire project

Programming computers, 
inventing programs that 
solve physical problems

Programming computers, 
inventing programs that 
solve physical problems

Problem solving: evaluat-
ing why a particular 
design or process isn’t 
working

Problem solving: evaluat-
ing why a particular 
design or process isn’t 
working

Being self-motivated, 
resourceful, patient, 
persevering, accurate, 
methodical, and thorough

Being self-motivated, 
resourceful, patient, 
persevering, accurate, 
methodical, and thorough

Thorough knowledge of: 

Principles of electronics

Thorough knowledge of:

Principles of electronics

Physics of strings
Thorough knowledge of: 

Physics of strings

Principles of vibration Principles of vibration

Properties of woods Properties of woods

Accounting Accounting
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